
945 SECOND STREET PIKE  

RICHBORO, PA 18954 

(215) 357-4277       WWW.ADDISVILLE.ORG † 

HE WHO PROMISED IS FAITHFUL        HEBREWS 10:23 † 

Dear Addisville Member, 

The past several years, our lives changed drastically—how and where we work, eat, gather, 
serve, and worship.  
 

We remained “Rooted in Christ”. 
 

Buildings were closed, but our pastors, staff and church members stepped forward to ensure the       
ministry continued.  
 

We remained “Rooted in Christ”. 
 

This year reminds us that support, in the form of a pledge of time, talents, and finances 
to Addisville Reformed Church, is vital to carry out the church’s mission. Whether we gather for 
worship inside our building, in our parking lot, or online, we continue to be the body of Christ 
through our ministries, our witness, and our caring for one another.  
 

Colossians 2:6-7 “So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord, continue to live your lives 
in Him, rooted and built up in Him, strengthened in the faith you were taught, and             
overflowing with thankfulness.” (NIV) 
 

We cannot know what lies ahead of us, but we remain confident in the assurance of God’s     
abiding and steadfast love. Because of your generous and faithful gifts, our church can keep     
doing what God requires of us by nurturing life-giving, joyful ministries both inside and outside 
our church walls. 
 

We continue to be “Rooted in Christ”. 
 

Nearly all members of Addisville make an annual financial commitment. Some members tithe,       
committing ten percent of their income to the work and missions of our church. Others give             
proportionally by committing a certain percentage. Still, others give as they are able.  
 

It is important that everyone support Addisville in the form of a financial commitment so that our    
ministries can continue. We ask that you prayerfully consider how you might contribute. 
 

Included with this mailing is a personal financial commitment form for 2024. Please join others 
in our congregation by making a financial commitment by Sunday November 12, 2023. 
 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss further making a financial commitment to            
Addisville, please don’t hesitate to reach out to one of us. 
 

In addition, we have included a personal commitment form that there is no need to return to            
Addisville.  It is between each of us and God how we will become more “Rooted in Christ” to 
carry out our Church’s mission. 
 
 

Faithfully,  
 

Stewardship Committee: Doug Hampson, Michele Hinchliffe and Don MacNeill 


